
Township of South Hackensack

Shade Tree Commission


                                                        July 21, 2021		 	 

7:30 p.m.

Via Zoom


AGENDA


▪ Meeting to Order – Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, adequate notice of this 
meeting was provided to The Record and The Herald News and by posting a copy of the 
meeting notice on the bulletin board in the clerk’s office where notices are customarily 
posted.


▪ Flag Salute 


▪ Roll Call


▪ Minutes –   June 16, 2021 


▪ Old Business


E-Mail from Armand Marini dated 6/23/21 regarding trees and the construction dept.


Letter from Laurjo dated June 23, 2021 to Township Committee, seeking to leave the 
trees in right of way, which were planted in error.  Laujo Development – corner of 
Chestnut and Vreeland.  E-mail sent to Joe Gassib regarding what was decided and what 
he has to do.  Letter to Laujo Construction, dated 7/6/21 from shade tree secretary, 
requirements for sale of a home. 


69 Franklin Street – Paul Cowie to inspect site and report.


Application for grant.  Too late to apply.


2021 Planting Subcommittee to report.  


Shade Tree Ordinance update by Paul Cowie.  Subcommittee to report.


Letter to Arena, dated 11/22/19, regarding options on planting for 2 Calicooneck.


Letter to D. Onorato, Esq. with revised tree fees for 228 Huyler St.  $10,640 has been 
received and placed in the tree fund.


E-Mail dated June 21, 2021 requesting Armand Marini to attend June 16, 2021 meeting.


▪ Board Discussion

	 	 

▪ Public Comments


▪ Adjournment



